
MEMO 
 
To:  File – Parkwood Avenue Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church 
From:  Historic Landmarks Department Staff 
Date:  March 5, 2024 
 
Re: Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Designation Report for the 

Parkwood Avenue Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church, Charlotte 
 
By email dated November 9, 2023, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 
Designation Report for the Parkwood Avenue Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church. In 
summary, the issues raised included the following: 
 

• Additional consideration as to the level of integrity of the structure given exterior 
modifications; and 

• Additional consideration as to the associative history of the structure. 
 
Following review of the Designation Report and the SHPO feedback, HLD staff worked with the 
external consultant to revise and update the Designation Report as needed to address the issues 
raised.  
 
 


